
IF ARE YOU STILL INTERESTED IN STAYING ON THE SECTION 8 VOUCHER PROGRAM 
WAITING LIST, YOU MUST RESPOND TO THIS UPDATE 

 
 

The Lynchburg Redevelopment & Housing Authority (LRHA) is updating its Waiting List for 
the Section 8 voucher program. If you are currently on the Section 8 waiting list and are 
interested in remaining on LRHA’s Section 8 Waiting List, you must go to LRHA’s waiting 
list portal at https://lynchburgva.housingmanager.com/ on or before November 20, 2022 and 
provide the information below.  Even if nothing has changed, you must log into the waiting 
list portal to confirm review of your application information.  
 
 Any changes to household members 
 Any changes to contact information, mailing address, or other personal information  
 Any local preferences you may be eligible for 

 
It is very important that you update this information so that LRHA is able to contact you when it 
has vouchers available, and so that your household is correctly ordered on the waiting list 
according to your household’s circumstances.  
 
If you have updated your Section 8 application on or after August 1, 2022 you are not required 
to complete another update unless your household information has changed.  
 
Please call 434-485-7200 if you need assistance with updating your application or have other 
questions. For more information on how to update your Waiting List Application, please 
reference the waiting list update instructions on LRHA’s website. 
 
IMPORTANT: If you do not update your information within the required time period, 
your name will be removed from LRHA’s HCV Waiting List without further notice. 
 
LRHA thanks you for your interest in its HCV program.  
 

https://lynchburgva.housingmanager.com/

